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PUBLIC NOTICE 

This is to bring to the notice of general public and person(s) holding demat account(s) with Karvy 

Stock Broking Limited (KSBL) that Participantship of KSBL, having DP IDs: IN300394, IN301557, 

IN301926, and IN302470, was terminated by NSDL in accordance with Bye Law 6.5.1. of NSDL Bye 

Laws with effect from December 31, 2020, which date was first extended to January 15, 2021, and 

then, further extended to February 28, 2021. 

 

It was also advised to the demat account holder(s) to shift the securities held in demat account(s) with 

KSBL to other demat account of his/her/its choice by February 28, 2021. As the demat accounts are 

still held with KSBL, after an evaluation and selection by the Joint Committee of Market Infrastructure 

Institutions (MIIs), it has been decided to nominate IIFL Securities Limited (IIFL), a Depository 

Participant of NSDL, to manage these demat accounts. Accordingly, the demat accounts held with 

KSBL under DP IDs: IN300394, IN301557, IN301926 and IN302470 will be transferred to IIFL on or 

after March 18, 2021, in terms of Bye Law 6.5.4(vii) of NSDL Bye Laws. However, till the time, the 

demat accounts held with KSBL are transferred to IIFL, the account holders may submit request to 

KSBL in prescribed form for transferring the securities to their other demat account. A separate 

communication has also been sent directly to the account holder(s) by NSDL on March 4, 2021.  

 

In case the account holder(s) wish to continue with the same demat account(s) with the nominated DP 

i.e. IIFL and have not submitted closure-cum-transfer request to KSBL before March 18, 2021, the 

same shall be deemed to be an election by account holder(s) to be a client of IIFL and accordingly, 

after March 18, 2021, these demat account(s) will be managed by IIFL. 

 

It is also informed that on transfer of demat accounts from KSBL to IIFL, the account holder(s) should 

take necessary steps and shall approach IIFL for operating their demat account(s). IIFL can be 

contacted at any of its branches or contact IIFL Customer Support on 022- 40075000 or by email 

on wecare@iifl.com. The address of IIFL is 601, Ackruti Center Point, Central Road, Marol MIDC, 

Andheri East - 400093, Maharashtra. Tel No: +91 22 62727000/ 66117553. In case, any demat 

account holder of KSBL has any query in respect of transfer of their demat accounts, he/she/it may 

write to the Investor Relationship Cell, National Securities Depository Limited, 4th Floor, Trade World, 

Kamala Mills Compound, Senapati Bapat Marg, Lower Parel (West), Mumbai 400 013 or email at 

relations@nsdl.co.in.  
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